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February 3, 2015 

 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO: Council Members 
 
FROM: John Shurts, General Counsel 
 
SUBJECT: Written findings and responses to comments to complete the Fish and 

Wildlife Program amendment process 
 
 
 The draft findings and response to comments are not ready for circulation as of 
packet day. They may be ready for circulation later this week, and if so, and if the 
members have enough time for review, the Council may be able to make its decision at 
the regular February Council meeting. If not, we have reserved February 19 for a 
special Council meeting by conference call for this purpose. 
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